
 

   
 

 
Dear Parents, 
Over the week beginning the 16th July, all the children in KS2 will be taking part in a variety 
of workshops to help write and produce the play ‘Adrift’, in collaboration with Action 
Transport Theatre. They will be song writing, set designing, storytelling and performing. On 
the afternoon of ​Friday 20th July at 1pm​, we would like to invite you to come and listen to a 
read through of the script the children have helped create.  Some of the children will also be 
performing their stories they created in the workshops.  This is the first time ever that a 
primary school has worked with a professional theatre company in the UK to commission a 
play.  In the Autumn Term we will be having an ‘Adrift’ premiere/red carpet event, to which 
all families will be invited. Further information to follow. 
Please fill in the reply slip below if you wish to attend, so we can organise seating. Feel free 
to bring family and friends along with you.  
Thank you 
Miss Reid 
Assistant Head.  
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Adrift Script and Stories Session- Friday 20th July at 1pm 
 

 

Name: __________________________________________________  
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